
 

 

 

 
 

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:   Dr. Angie Applegate 

Date:    September 19, 2018 
cc: Brad Hunt and Kay Ryon 

 

Instructional Materials Allotment update 

 

Board Action Required ☒ 

 

No Action Required ☐ 

 

Due to increases in enrollment, numbers of learners within courses changing since the original 

request of funding and the need for some additional new resources requested by educators, we are 

requesting the Board approve the following amount for resources/textbooks within our 

Instructional Materials Allotment funds: $193,000. 

 

Please see the attached spreadsheet for the details.  

Thank you, 

Dr. Angie Brooks Applegate 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Coppell Independent School District 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas 75019 


